

Headteacher: Steve Wilson Deneholm Whitley Bay Tyne & Wear NE25 9AS Tel: (0191) 731 7070

Deputy Headteachers: Sarah Fitzpatrick Andrew Sherlaw

info@whitleybayhighschool.org www.whitleybayhighschool.org

September 2025

Dear Students and Parents/Carers

I am really pleased to invite you to our Open Evening at Whitley Bay High School on Tuesday 23rd September from 5.30pm to 7.30pm. This evening is an excellent opportunity to tour the school and meet current students and staff in every subject and take part in a variety of activities.

We will be holding two presentations about the school at 5.30pm and 6.30pm in the Main Hall. If you wish to attend the 5.30pm presentation, please arrive at the school by 5.15pm. You will be able to visit the departments after this presentation.

If you wish to attend the 6.30pm presentation, please arrive any time between 5.30pm and 6.15pm. You can visit departments before and/or after this presentation.

On arrival please go to the main reception area where you will receive a timetable of events and a plan of the school. Student guides will also be available to help you navigate your way around. We know from previous experience that parking can be an issue at this event. Therefore, if you can walk to our Open Evening, please do so. If you need accessible parking and/or access to lifts please let us know in advance via the email address above.

We look forward to showcasing our school and meeting you at our Open Evening.

Yours faithfully

Steve Wilson Headteacher





